
 

Reopening Guide 
March 2021 
 
Multnomah County has met the Governor’s metrics to offer Hybrid in-person instruction. The 
information in this Reopening guide is intended for students and families to better understand the 
health and safety protocols that Portland Public Schools has put in place to mitigate the spread of 
COVID-19 in schools. 
 
You can also access this Centers for Disease Control (CDC) tool to help parents, caregivers, and guardians 
weigh the risks and benefits of available educational options to help them make decisions about sending 
their student back to school. It is organized to provide parents and caregivers with information on 
COVID-19, why safely reopening schools is so critical, help you assess your student’s and your family’s 
risk of COVID-19; and consider factors that will help you make a choice of instructional format.   
 
PPS is committed to ensuring safety measures are in place in every school as we welcome students back 
this month. We hope that these resources will help you make the decision that is best for your student 
and your family.   
 
What's happening in my county? You can use this tool for tracking your county's COVID rates as they 
relate to school reopening status. 
 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/students-and-family/healthsafety/Documents/Following%20the%20Metrics%20Visual.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/decision-tool.html
https://app.powerbi.com/view?r=eyJrIjoiMzIyMzI2MTMtMDdkMy00MWFiLTk1OTAtYTcxNWQwMjRhYTI4IiwidCI6ImJkMjNhMzUwLWE4Y2ItNDFmNS04YmZlLWJhZDgzOTEwYzE5MyJ9

